
Do NOT pass this bill. As a teenage girl about to move to Fargo, I do not want to be put at risk of not 
being able to get the care that I could potentially need. I have never been sexually active, though I 
have been on birth control to regulate my hormones, and I have about 10 friends who have done the 
same. Along with this, if I were to get sexually assaulted and end up pregnant, would you expect me, 
A CHILD, to carry another child? It’s all “pro-life” until it comes to the mother. What about her? I 
urge you to not pass this bill, and to think about all the young girls and women who are in the same 
boat as me. Thank you. 


